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NZX | ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
19 August 2024 
 
CORRECTION TO FREIGHTWAYS’ 2024 ANNUAL REPORT 
 
Note 31 in the Freightways 2024 annual report incorrectly indicated that the Freightways Dividend Reinvestment 
Plan (DRP) will be offered with respect to the FY24 final dividend.  The DRP will not be offered for the FY24 final 
dividend. 
 
Attached is the corrected annual report.  
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Chief Financial Officer 
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